Potential Improvements for the South Fork of the
Republican River Are Being Studied

@8 The South Fork Republican Restoration Coalition has a grant
N from the Colorado Water Conservation Board to identify
== improvements that could be made on the South Fork of the
" Republican to restore streamflow and a more natural

= system with recreational opportunities that will benefit the

Come Hear About It and Share Your Opinions!

November 8 November 14
7:00 to 8:30 p.m. 7:00 to 8:30 p.m.
Burlington Community & The Grainery
Educational Center 26681 US-36
340 S. 14" Street Idalia, CO 80735

Burlington, CO 80807

We need input from the public to advise
the consultants who have been hired to
conduct the study.

Come to one or both of these public
meetings to hear more about the project
and to give us your input.

The South Fork Republican Restoration Coalition includes:

e Three Rivers Alliance e RRWCD
¢ Yuma County e The Nature Conservancy
e Kit Carson County ¢ Colorado Parks and Wildlife

For more information, contact:

BN P

ob ml/ Dave Hornung
Yuma County Commissioner Kit Carson County Commissioner




